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LES ORMES RULES


For ALL netball participates, officials, etc. using the courts at Les Ormes.
 
1.       No drinks, other than water, are allowed to be consumed on the courts. This means no squash, sports drinks etc.  (If drinks are spilt, the courts can become sticky and then they are hard to clean.)
 
2.       No food, of any description, is allowed to be consumed on the courts. If you should for whatever reason need to have your dinner/snack at Les Ormes please do so in the corridor prior to entering the courts.
 
3.       No one is permitted to enter the courts using the side doors. They must use the main doors and walk through the corridor in order to ensure that their trainers are wiped clean of any dirt and debris before entering the courts. Please also note that once you are on the courts you should not pop outside for fresh air/break and then re-enter the courts through these side doors. The side doors are opened for your benefit as the indoor venue does  get extremely hot, however should Les Ormes staff note that people are using the side doors to enter and exit they could close the doors on a permanent basis in the future.
 
4.       All players and officials should ensure that they enter the courts wearing correct sport footwear, i.e. light coloured soled court trainers.  
 
5.       Only players and officials should be on the courts. 

6.      Due to restricted space spectators are requested to stand as close to the wall as possible to ensure that they do not interfere with the umpires or the players.  The Umpires have to be able to move up and down the court without any obstructions.

7.      Please be advised that no one should be sitting on the rolled carpets.
 
It is extremely important that these rules are observed and that members of the JNA are compliant.

We must try to protect the courts so that the JNA is not forced to cover any expenses for cleaning or repair works, an expense we can ill afford to pay.
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